
 Kelso  Capers 
 

Principal:  Lance Cooper      19 Gilmour Street, Kelso, NSW, 2795 

Phone:      6331 1577 

Fax:          6332 1983 

 Email:  kelso-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Always  Our  Best 

Don’t Forget 
 
No Hat  -  No Play in the sun 
 
School Banking  - Tuesday’s 
 
Please DO NOT PARK in Disabled parking 
spaces unless you have a permit visibly 
displayed. 

  
Principal’s  Message  

 
 
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
What a day on Wednesday with so many Rabbitoh’s players here. We had an amazing visit with the South’s team not 
only promoting footy but more importantly good oral health care. The children were checked, met the players and took 
home some great momento’s. I was extremely impressed with the players who took the time to meet with an elderly lo-
cal who’s health is poor, the players absolutely made his day. Great day! 
 
Presentation Day is Monday and we are keen to spend the morning celebrating the wonderful achievements of the Kel-
so students. All parents are very welcome and parents of children receiving awards should have by now received a per-
sonal invite. This is a special day and we would love to have a big crowd. 
 
Congratulations to all of the children who were awarded their Diamond Level at todays special assembly. This is fan-
tastic recognition of all the hard work over the past year. Everyone who received an award has excelled to the highest 
level and should be very proud of the award. All of our school has done remarkably well this year and you should all 
hold your heads very high. 
 
We are just applying the finishing touches to reports and these will go home on Friday. The reports will reflect the  
children’s learning over the last two terms and detail both their progress and effort. Should you wish to discuss any  
aspect of the reports please phone the office to arrange an appointment. 
 

Lance Cooper 

Principal 

 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Next Thursday is our last week for Canteen for the year. There are NO LASAGNE’S for sale on this day. 
 

 Term 4  Week  9                       4th December 2015   

Don’t Forget 
  
 
Mon 7 Dec        Presentation Day 9:45am 
Tue 8 Dec         Stage Xmas Parties 
Wed 9 Dec        Yr 6 Farewell Dinner 
Fri 11 Dec     Carols in the Courtyard 
Wed 16 Dec      Last day of school  
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Stage 3 Narrabeen Fun! 

Our Narrabeen Camp was so much 

fun. We did rock climbing, sailing, 

kayaking and many more. We met 

some famous Rugby League players 

and made  

friendships with other schools. 

We all loved it! 



 

VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL 
 

All visitors to the school, including parents, grandparents and 
carers, must sign in at the office. If you need to speak to a teacher 
an  
appointment will be made for you. 
 
No parents are to go directly to the classrooms. 
As this is a school safety issue we ask that you please adhere to 
these guidelines. 

 
NUT FREE ZONE 

 
A note to new parents and a reminder to 

existing parents that our school is a nut free 
zone.  

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2016  ENROLMENT  ADVICE 

Your Name:  ………………………………………. Signature:  ……………………………. 

Phone Number: ………………………  Address: …………………………………………… 

Name of Sibling attending a Public school: …………………………………………………. 

Childs Name:  …………………………………….. Date of Birth:  ………………………… 

Class/Year to enrol in 2016 ………………………………………………………………….. 

Childs relationship to you; eg. daughter, son, nephew, grandchild etc. ……………………... 

Date:  ……………………………. 

    Find The Library Book Time 

It’s time to start returning all Kelso Public School Library books!! 
Look under beds, in drawers, on bookshelves, under lounges…everywhere!! 

Please return all borrowed books before : 
FRIDAY 4th  December, 2015 thankyou. 

Any books not returned, an account owing will be sent. 
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